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Dear friends,

  

While being faithful to its overall vision of “Forming Leaders, Building Communities,” Kaloob
redefines itself as it welcomes the upcoming year full of hope, dreams and enthusiasm,
especially as Kaloob celebrates its 10th Anniversary in 2019. May we invite you to discover
our new goals in this newsletter as well as our recent accomplishments in Tacloban and
Marytown. We are also happy to announce that we are launching a Cattle Raising Program
meant to help poor farmers in Negros soon. For them, a cow can have a life changing impact. 
Merry Christmas to all!

  

Br. Ariel Vidanes, AA, Director of Kaloob

  

Redefining Kaloob: read more →
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  A cow for Christmas  For Christmas, Kaloob launches a new program. It helps the poor to acquire a cow, raise calvesand thus better protect their family from the unexpected. We need your support to implementthis project.  Read more →  
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